
Reimbursed another Beneficiary of funds from the IPARD Program under the 
fourth Public Call (02/2011) 

 
 
Having successfully implemented the approved investment, another beneficiary who 
has signed with the Agency Contract for allocation of funds from the IPARD Program 
under Public Call 02/2011, was reimbursed with funds from the EU rural 
development funds. 
  

 
 
The Agency for Financial Support of the Agriculture and Rural Development has paid 
15.320.103, 00 denars to the beneficiary TDPT Rudine MM DOO from Skopje. Out 
of the totally paid funds, 11.490.077, 00 denars are from the EU Budget and 
3.830.026, 00 denars are from the national budget. The funds are intended for 
investments for purchase of equipment for improvement and modernization of the 
production technologies in the capacities for fruit and vegetable processing.  
 
 


